Gerald Henegar
723 W. Camp Wisdom
Duncanville, Tx. 75116

May 27, 1983

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Roy Johnson,
Enclosed is the sample log that was made on the Murray #1

Quay Co. New Mexico. As per our phone conversation please make
me a plan as to how the state would want me to plug this hole.

Sincerely,

Aot & 4.,

Gerald E. Henegar



